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EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks. Once more we want to thank Jana Chlebik for all of the work she
did converting TEX files into LATEX files with our style file. Also thanks to
Gabriela Ene, who again typed some accepted manuscripts into LATEX for us.
Their help is essential.

Welcome. We welcome Jimmy Peterson to our staff. Jimmy is an under-
graduate student at St. Olaf College and will be working with us for the
next several years. Jimmy sent out galley proofs and accompanying letters for
this issue and was thrilled when he received replies addressed to “Professor
Peterson.”

News. With this issue we begin an affiliation with the Michigan State Uni-
versity Press. They will be responsible for printing and mailing of the issues.
One of the results is that we must now require authors to sign and return
copyright transfer documents, something we should have been doing anyway.
Starting with Volume 24 you will see other changes as well.

Reminder.We remind or subscribers of the Special Subscribers Fund which
helps to defer the subscription cost of many subscribers who, for one reason or
another, aren’t able to pay for their subscriptions, but who profit from reading
the journal. There are about 30 people who fall into that category. They are
grateful for the support they have received. We urge all able to contribute to
the Fund to do so. Contributions should be in to form of a check payable to
REAL ANALYSIS EXCHANGE and mailed to:

Real Analysis Exchange
Mathematics Department
East Lansing, MI 48824-1027
USA

Web Site. We invite you to visit our Web site and tell us what else you
would like to see there. The address is

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis
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